WARTBURG COLLEGE

WAVERLY, IOWA

DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS

January 27, 1967

Earle L. Canfield, Dean Graduate Division Drake University Des Moines, Iowa 50311

Dear Professor Canfield:

In his letter of January 19, 1967, to Section Chairmen, Dr. Peglar indicated, "About January 27, preliminary announcement of the meeting will be mailed by the secretary's office to all members. This will include a call for papers with instructions for sending titles to section chairmen before March 6."

Prior to receiving your letter, I had considered sending a follow-up letter to MAA Representatives since I have not received any papers as yet. It is my hope that I will hear from Dr. Olmsted and the other panel members soon so that I could indicate the current statis of the program in the letter. If I decide that I wish to accept your offer of a follow-up letter, I will send you the information so that the letter could reach the members about February 10.

Sincerely,

Hilliam L. Haltmann

William L. Waltmann Chairman, Iowa Section MAA

